
Thank You For The Adventure    

  

I remember way back in August, when our Adventure just began,  

My first fond memory of you, was when I shook your small, kind hand.  

   

We began the school year like normal, building our relationship each day,  

Following a routine and learning, and having some fun along the way.  

   

Fall began the special holidays, that are always fun to share,   

The classroom had lots of joy and laughter, and we made memories together 

there.  

   

We were back and ready to work, as the brand-new year begun.  

Valentine’s Day was sweet & silly, and we were having so much fun.  

   

Then March arrived way too quickly, we all began to get Spring fever,  

When they told us there is a pandemic, and that we could no longer be 

together.  

   

Our tables and chairs sat empty, with our papers and books untouched.  

We had to start up online learning, and I missed you oh so much!  

   

But I am proud of the way you survived this, you took this all-in stride,  

Your work each week on I-ready, Zearn and Epic,  made my heart swell up with 

pride.  

   

As we come to the end of our Adventure, and though we had to be apart,  

I want you to know you will always, have a special place in my heart.  

   

You are my class of 2020, and you will forever be on my mind,  

As the class who came out stronger, during a very difficult time.  

   

So, go and begin your new Adventure, I wish you all the best,  

I know you will do fantastic, because you can now fly out of my ‘nest’.  

   

I loved having you in my ‘nest’ this year!  

❤ Mrs. Slater 


